OLD CARMELI ASSOCTATION.
BULLETIN,

Number Two, 7th. July 1954,

The Second Issue, The next four weeks, corresponding to
B the period around the end of the Sum-
mer Term at Carmel, will be more crowded with Association Events than
any similar period of time in our history. For this reason we have
issued a second edition of the Bulletin,

We ghould like to hear from our Members telling wus what they
think of the Bulletin =-- bearing in mind that we cannot yet afford
to produce a full-gcale magazine --- alco what meetings they would
like ug to try to arrange and finally to write about themselves and
what they are doing. Only in this way can we hope to produce a par-
agraph “"News of Members® whereby we fulfil- that part of our Con-
sbitution which requires us to '"furnigh information concerning 01d
“ Carmelisg

IMPORTANT NOTICE. During the Summer Holidays, i.e€. from
: July to the end of August, the address
for ALL Association correspondence will be c/o the Treasurer at
2, Roce Garden Close, Canong Drive, Edgware, Middlesex,

Address List, The following ammendments bring the
Address List up-to-date. :
Change. Our Chairman, Mr, D. R, PERL has now moved to

"Danchurst™, The Driwe, Belmont, Sutben, Surrex

Addendum, Mr. Brian BUCKMAN of 6, Rowden Avenue, Willesden,
London, N.W.® has now joined the Aggociation
bringing our Membership up to 37.

Grestings Cards. An Old Carmeli Association Greetings
Card was sent to Mr, and Mrs. Leonard
Wolfson on the occasion of the birth of a baby daughter.

Northern Members, Mr., D. A, Toben who is the Organicer

of the Northern ssctlon of the Assoc-
iation, has returned <from Fgypt where he wag serving with H.M.
Forces, and has taken up resgidence again in Sunderland, He would
like to hear from those Northerners who would like to arrange a Nor-
thern Reunion,







